
October 25, 2017                                                                                                                     

 

To the Churches and Families that Support Haitian Christian Ministries (HCM) 

From the Board of Directors for Haitian Christian Ministries 

 

The mission of Haitian Christian Ministries (HCM) is to preach and teach the gospel of Jesus Christ, to 
meet the needs of the Haitian people, and to plant churches throughout Northern Haiti.  As such, there 
is so much good news to report to you regarding the ministry.   

The churches at Pillatre, Lory, and Haut Dehenne are thriving.  Even more exciting, our pastors are 
currently discipling in a new area, Parious, and we believe God will provide the increase for a church at 
Parious within the next year.   

In 2017 the Pillatre Christian Medical Clinic has already provided care for almost 18,000 patients.  Also,  
the Pillatre Christian School is providing a Christ centered education for approximately 1,400 children, 
which includes a daily hot nutritious meal.     

God is moving in Northern Haiti and the board could not be more excited about the future!  

Regrettably not all of the news from Northern Haiti is so positive.  It is with great regret and heavy 
hearts that the Board of Directors for HCM informs you that the relationship with the Laguerre family 
has ended.  The actions of the Laguerre family over the past 18 months have convinced the Board of 
Directors that the Laguerre family does not want to have a relationship with the ministry.  Additionally, 
the family stopped attending the Pillatre Christian Church in April of 2017.  This is heartbreaking to us; 
however, we respect their decision to sever the relationship with the ministry.   

The Board of Directors loves the Laguerre family, as we know many of you do, and we sincerely hope 
that the family will have a change of heart and someday they will desire to restore the relationship.  

Should you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to email these concerns to 
HaitianChristianMinstries@gmail.com or call Tom Moss at 309.660.2105.  

Sincerely, 

 

Board of Directors 

Haitian Christian Minsitries 

 


